
Aalto University School of Science, Department of
Mathematics and Systems Analysis is looking for

New hourly-paid teachers in mathematics and
systems analysis for fall term 2024

Your tasks include teaching in exercise groups and grading exercises and
exams.

Regarding teaching in mathematics, we expect the applicants to have
completed at least 20 credits of mathematical studies at university level with
good grades. Regarding teaching in systems analysis (courses MS-
C/E2xxx), we expect the applicants to have completed the course they
would like to teach. If you have previous experience in teaching, it is
considered as an advantage, but is not necessary. This is a part-time job (2-
4 hours/week). The salary is 30-40 euros/teaching hour based on your
education level.

Grading exercises and exams will be (typically) compensated separately
(300-400 euros depending on your education and the course level).

Go to math.aalto.fi/en and apply for this job through an eRecruitment
system (application link in the advertisement on the front page).

Attach an open motivation letter, a cv and a transcript of record as one PDF
file.

Deadline for the applications is Monday 6 May 2024.

Based on the applications, we will invite some of the applicants for a web
interview.

More information: johanna.glader@aalto.fi
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